
CORPORATE GOVERNANCE - STATEMENT OF SUPPORT

“As an Organisation, we are committed to upholding high standards of corporate 
governance to enhance shareholder value. We believe practising good corporate 

governance is central to the health and stability of our financial markets and economy.”

A part of the 9th Singapore Corporate Governance Week 2018 Initiatives

Public Listed Companies and Organisations which have come forward to join us on this Statement of Support
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